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Lost & Found 
Also this year a lot of articles have been lost and found. If one of the articles on 
the pictures is yours please contact us and we will bring it to the next competition. 
No other articles were left alone at the Ice rink after the competition. If you lost 
something else then what is found, it could be possible it is mistakenly taking by 
somebody else. If you send us a message we will make an extra bulletin for this 
in a few days. 




